
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 4:39 PM 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: intellectual property infringement 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 

Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator.
 

The unauthorized copying, sale, and distribution of my work greatly reduces my ability to earn a living.
 
As creators have reduced rights to their creations, incentive to create is also reduced. 

This nation is at cross roads where it needs unique imagination and creativity to move forward in a 

time when we build increasingly less as a people. We need to own our minds and what we make.
 

Thanks, 

A Colorado Photographer 

Richard Douglas 
Denver, Colorado 
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